Bellerose Commonwealth Civic Association
Board of Director Meeting held Oct. 7, 1945 at the home of
Mr, James McCarthy.

The main purpose of the meeting was to discuss the Convention of the
Federation of Civic Councils of the Boro of Queens, to be held

. Saturday, Oct., 9, 1965, ikach Association is allowed 5 delegates, and
the donation to the Federation is $25.00. A motion was made by

Mr. 0'Neill that the $25.00 be paid and that we send 5 delegates,

This was seconded by Mr, Ortiz and the motion was passed, The delegates
are to be Mrs, Fallon and the Messrs, McCarthy, Stormont, Cameron

and Seminara,

The topic of the proposed Sewer Assessments was discussed, Mr, McCarthy
ssid that there was nothing new to report, All the information he was
able to get was that it was forthcoming in the near future, He said that
we had to he ready to do whatever was necessary to keep the people
informed whenever anything new developed,

Those present at this meeting were the Messrs, McCarthy, Lorio, Fiorito
Seminara, Ortiz, Stormont, Cameron, O'Neill, and Mrs, Joan Brown,

Meeting Adjourned,

Respectfully Submitted,
Joan Brown, Rec, Secy,




